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          Dated:  31st of July 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As Dr. Graham's Homes, slips past mid-2023, I thought it appropriate to send out a short message of 

appreciation to each one of you. 
 

At various points in time, the Board of Management, has reached out to you for support and 

consideration, and you, in turn, have been most gracious and supportive to the school. 

 

Through a raise in the fees, we are now in a position to marginally add to the salary of the entire staff, 

both teaching and non-teaching, something which was not possible for the past decade or so. 
 

For Dr. Graham's Homes, life after the pandemic is looking good and the Board of Management 

sincerely hopes that you and your family members too are healthy and well. 

 

The year which began well, continues to show very positive developments in most aspects of life in 

the Homes. So we could re-introduce swimming this year thanks to the bountiful rains in June 2023, 

the farm is doing much better and the produce is finding its way into the school kitchen again, the 

repairs to the School Chapel which was damaged in the 2011 earthquake, are well underway and we 

hope to have the Christmas services in the chapel this year. We also have a new audio visual room for 

conduct of lectures and workshops and many of our school cottages and classrooms have been 

repaired. As regards motivational programs we have had a number of talks by eminent people and 

groups on the armed forces as a career, drug and substance abuse awareness, school safety and so on. 

 

The Board of Management, the School Administration and the Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff, will 

continue to look to making the experience of your children in Dr. Graham’s Homes, a very fulfilling, 

satisfying and happy experience.  

 

On behalf of the Board of Management, I very graciously acknowledge your continued support and in 

partnering with us, for a better Dr. Graham’s Homes. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr. M.S.Calvert, 

President, BOM, Dr. Graham’s Homes 

 

 

 

 


